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5 July 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Year 1 and Year 2 Educational visit to Hughenden Manor  
We are arranging a local visit to Hughenden Manor and Church on Friday 16 July 2021. The day includes a 
tour around the gardens, a walk in the woods and a picnic in the park as part of our local area. 
 
Each child will need:  
- To wear normal school uniform with trainers; 
- A packed lunch and 2 drinks (no glass containers, cans or sugary drinks); 
- A rucksack, sunhat and a raincoat. 
 
We will leave school at 9.00 am and walk through the fields to Hughenden Manor where we will spend the 
day. Children will need to be collected from the Hughenden Church car park at their normal staggered 
leaving times of 3.00 pm, 3.10 pm and 3.20 pm to ease congestion.  
 
If you have siblings to collect from school please can you collect them at the times listed below: 
 
If collecting a child from the church at 3.00pm, then collect any siblings from school at 3.20pm 
If collecting a child from the church at 3.10pm, then collect any siblings from school at 3.00 pm 
If collecting a child from the church at 3.20pm, then collect any siblings from school at 3.00 pm 
 
Any children booked into After School Club will walk back to school with a member of staff. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Wainwright and Miss Shabbir 
 

 

 

 

 

Interim Headteacher: Miss J E Garlick 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
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